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Good morning Mr. Good,
 
Thank you for submitting your comments (copied below) to PDS staff and the Planning Commission
 concerning the IF-NRL non-motorized trails proposal.  Staff reached out to Ms. Smith, the Program

 Coordinator for the FAB, on July 18th to provide an explanation of the proposal, the status of the
 SEPA DNS and Commerce review, and the time and date of the public hearing.  Staff is not yet in
 receipt of any comments from the FAB concerning the code amendment. 
 
Thanks again and don’t hesitate to contact me if additional questions or concerns come up.  We’ll
 see you this evening at the public hearing.
 
Sincerely,
 
Stacie Pratschner, AICP
Senior Planner / Team Supervisor
Long Range Planning Division
 
Skagit County Planning & Development Services
1800 Continental Place
Mount Vernon, WA 98273
360.416.1336 | Staciep@co.skagit.wa.us
 

 
    
 

From: PDS comments 
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 4:14 PM
To: Stacie Pratschner
Subject: FW: Permitting of Non-Motorized Trails in the Industrial Forest - Natural Resource Lands (IF-
NRL.) Zoning Designation
 
From Dept email
 
Lori Anderson, Permit Technician
Skagit County Planning & Development Services
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1800 Continental Place
Mount Vernon, WA  98273
360-416-1320
loria@co.skagit.wa.us
 
www.skagitcounty.net/planning
 

From: Randy Good [mailto:rlgood30@frontier.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 2:56 PM
To: PDS comments
Subject: Permitting of Non-Motorized Trails in the Industrial Forest - Natural Resource Lands (IF-NRL.)
 Zoning Designation
 
Dear Planning Commission Chair and members and PDF Staff.
 
Please consider extending the public comment deadline to allow the Forest Advisory Board
 (FAB) to meet and give input comments on this important forestry issue.  This fast tracked
 proposal needs to be reviewed by the FAB.  This non-motorized trails proposal in (IF-NRL)
 was publicly released after the last FAB meeting.  PDF staff should be well advised by the
 FAB before commenting on public input.  The FAB appointed by the County Commissioners
 are the best qualified to give advice on this issue to staff, Planning Commission and the
 County Commissioners.
Thank you
 
Randy Good
35482 SR 20
Sedro Woolley Wa. 98284
360-856-1199
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